[image: image1.jpg]SV)EAC

seneca valley Junior football
assoclation of eranberry




February 13, 2013 - General Meeting

President Pierre Khoury called the meeting on February 13, 2013 at 8:00 PM 
Board Members in Attendance: Pierre Khoury, Mary Kreisberg, Tim Zalnasky, Pat Cercone, Tony Harris, Karey Vandewater
Board Members Absent: Don Hayes, Roy Geiselhart, Dave Bacher, Carol Marchionda,
Appointed Board Members in Attendance: 
Appointed Board Members Absent:    
Secretary’s Report – Timothy Zalnasky
· David Bacher made motion to approve minutes from 11/14/2012 General  Meeting. Pierre Khoury seconded and the motion passed unanimously.  Minutes were approved and filed.
· Next Executive Board meeting scheduled for March 06 at 7PM at Prudential Office 
· Motion made by Tim Zalnasky to raise Fees to be raised to $160 for Football and $115 for Cheer.  Maximum Family Fee to raise to $400.  Motion seconded by Pierre Khoury.  
· Next General meeting scheduled for March 13 – 8 PM.   Rooms 2 and 3.
· Online registration will be available next week and will end June 30.
· Walk-in registration scheduled for April 6 from 12-3 at Municipal Center

President’s Report – Pierre Khoury
· Motion to nominate Sheri Contino as Cheer Coordinator by Pierre Khoury.  Seconded by Mary Kreisberg.  Motion approved.  Motion made by Pierre Khoury. Seconded by Timothy Zalnasky for 2 Co-coordinators – Sharon Geiger, and Leia Koch. Motion approved. 
· Concussion committee has met and will provide draft recommendations at March meeting.  Karey Vandewater is Committee Co- chair.
· We have 3 Cheer Coordinator prospects. We are going to ask the 3 of them to work together.

Vice-President’s Report – Don Hayes
· No report absent
Treasurer’s Report – Dave Bacher
· Beginning balance 
Jan2013             $29,819.59  
· Ending balance 
Jan2013        
   $14,208.51  
· Pat Cercone made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s report and it was seconded by Pierre Khoury. The motion passed and the report will be filed.
Communication’s Report – Mary Kreisberg
· Flier for registration and flag have been drafted and ready for approval by SVSD
· Cheer coordinator search complete
· Looking to do more promotion and recruiting via YouTube, FaceBook

Football Report – Tony Harris
· Timeline presented to membership.  
· Registration and Flag Football fliers coming out soon.
Cheer Report – Sheri Contino
· Welcomed co-coordinators
Finance Report – Roy Geiselhart
· Order raffle tickets
Facilities Report – Pat Cercone 
· Negotiations underway with lacrosse and township for shelter at Linder.
Concessions Report – Karey Vandewater
· No report
Auxiliary Report – Carol Marchionda 

· Performing inventory review
New Business
· None

Old/Unfinished  Business
· None

Good & Welfare
Announcements:

There was a motion to adjourn the meeting made by Mary Kreisberg and seconded by Pat Cercone. The motion passed and the meeting was adjourned at 8:26.pm.
